
From: Marv Colby
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Oppose hb3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 2:22:00 PM

To whom it may concern, 
I am a father and  business owner in Salem Oregon.  I absolutely oppose hb3063.  It is
unethical to mandate what we object into our bodies or threaten to take away public
education. 
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